
22nd May 2020 

 

Hi Juniper, 

 

Hope you are all well and enjoying the lovely sunny weather. 

I’ve been busy this week finishing off your reports and 

doing some work on history. It was lovely to speak to many 

of you when I phoned last week. It was good to hear lots of 

positive comments about your work and to hear how you 

have been keeping busy and well. Sorry if I did not get to 

speak to you. Hopefully I will get to see all of you soon as 

the government is hoping to get year 6 back to school in 

early June.  

 

Well done with all the work you have been doing. I have 

enjoyed receiving e-mails from some of you showing me the 

work. I have also enjoyed looking at the work you have done 

on Purple Mash. As you have been working so well, all the 

teachers have decided to not set any home learning work 

for over half term. However, if you do want to continue 

doing some work you can still complete doodle maths, doodle 

English and TT Rockstars. There is also an RE competition 

to complete and the details on this can be found on the 

school website in Week 10 resources.  

 



I hope you all enjoyed the video from all the staff which 

was put on the website last week. I hope you have a restful 

and happy half term. Remember to continue to keep active 

and go for walks and visits in the countryside whilst 

remembering to stay safe.  

 

Best Wishes, 

Mr Tinsley.   


